
2/14/2024 AllUnit: MSP Connection: Two events

Dear colleagues,
Attached is the 2023-2024 MSP Connection brochure. Two events to bring to your attention are below.
Please see details for each about how to reserve your spot.
Thanks and we hope you can come and hang out with your MSP friends!

1. MSP CONNECTION - HOCKEY GAME!
Attached is the 2023-2024 MSP Connection brochure. You'll see that our first event (UMass Hockey vs.
New Hampshire) is coming right up. MSP has purchased a limited block of seats which we’ll give out on
a FIRST-COME, FIRST SERVED basis so please RESPOND to this message if you’d like to attend the
game! Only firm commitments please.

UMass Hockey vs. New Hampshire
Mullins Center
Friday, February 23, 2024 at 7:00 pm

2. MSP END OF YEAR RECEPTION
You are cordially invited toMSP's End of Year Social! It's scheduled for Thursday, May 9th from 4-6
pm at the Inn at Boltwood in Amherst (formerly the Lord Jeffrey Inn). We've reserved the lovely Roof
Top Terrace, anticipating great weather but can retreat to the Webster Ballroom in case of rain. Please
come and enjoy some refreshments and relax & mingle with your MSP friends! We are especially
wanting our newest members to attend so please urge any colleagues hired in the last couple of years to
come along with you!!

We'll need to let the Inn know how many to expect for planning purposes so please RSVP no later than
Tuesday, April 30th using this registration link.

Thanks and we hope you'll be able to join us!
Registration Link to RSVP: https://forms.gle/skq9x6BCbGW4ugAYA

https://forms.gle/y4eVLHQmeFejYCNMA
https://forms.gle/skq9x6BCbGW4ugAYA

